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Ymchwiliad i Fil Awtistiaeth (Cymru) / Inquiry into the Autism (Wales) Bill  

Ymateb gan Gyngor Tref y Bari 

Response from Barry Town Council 

 
Members of Barry Town Council have considered the various consultations that have been 
presented over the  past 12 months in relation to the introduction of an Autism (Wales) Bill and have 
supported the introduction of the Bill. 
 
They have now considered the Autism (Wales) Bill that was published in July 2018 and asked that I 
forward their comments on that “Barry Town Council continue to support the Bill and would refer 
you to any previous comments on the consultations provided previously.” 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

  

 




